
From: Zawislak, Tim (UTC)
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FWD: Comments from Bainbridge Island School District from Randi Ivanich
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:59:50 AM

FWD: UT-190262

From: Randi Ivancich <rivancich@bisd303.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 12:38 PM
To: sigfred.dahl@mil.wa.gov; Shagren, Karina L. (MIL) <Karina.Shagren@mil.wa.gov>
Subject: Action on our part related to 911 changes

Hello,
We are receiving unsolicited emails from vendors telling us that we need to make changes to our
911 services and support due to the change from CenturyLink to Comtech for the 911 contract
award. These vendors are telling us that changes on our part need to be made before May 8, 2019.

We have reached out to other school districts and to OSPI but nobody has information about what
steps or action is required on our part.

Who can I contact for accurate information about the actions we need to take so our 911 service
and support is not interrupted?

Thank you in advance for your help.

Randi

Randi Ivancich
Technology Director
Bainbridge Island School District #303

206-780-1064
rivancich@bisd303.org

Bainbridge Island School District Office
8489 Madison Ave NE, Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
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